ATTACHMENT C
Baltimore City Council

Certificate of Posting - Public Hearing Notice

Today’s Date: December 7, 2022

City Council Bill No.: 22-0226

To Whom It May Concern:
Notice of Public Hearing
CB #22-0226 Charles North Urban Renewal Plan

The Economic and Community Development Committee of the
Baltimore City Council will meet on Tuesday, December 13, 2022
at 2:20 P.M. to conduct a public hearing on City Council Bill No.
22-0226. The Committee will conduct the hearing virtually via
Webex and in person at City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street, 4th
Floor, Baltimore, Maryland. Information on how the public can
participate in the hearing virtually, via WEBEX, will be available at
https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.

For the purpose of repealing the existing Charles/North
Revitalization Area Urban Renewal Plan and replacing it by
designating as a “Renewal Area” an area situated in Baltimore
City, Maryland known as Charles North, bounded generally by
Falls Road on the west, West Lanvale Street and Interstate 83 on
the south, Calvert Street and Hargrove Street on the east, and
West 22nd Street and West 23rd Street on the north.

Contact Marie Anderson at 410-396-3957 or
marie.anderson@baltimorecity.gov for more information.

A public hearing will be held on:
December 13, 2022 at 2:20 p.m.
City Hall, 100 N. Holliday St. 4th Floor

e  Email to: Natawnab.Austin@baltimorecity.gov
e  Mail to: Baltimore City Council; c/o Natawna B. Austin; Room 409, City Hall; 100 N. Holliday Street; Baltimore,
MD 21202
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The Economic and Community Development Committee of the
‘Baltimore City Council will meet on Tuesday, December 13, 2022
at 2:20 P.M. to conduct a public hearing on City Council Bill No.
22-0226. The Committee will conduct the hearing virtually via
Webex and in person at City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street, 4th
Floor, Baltimore, Maryland. Information on how the public can
participate in the hearing virtually, via WEBEX, will be available at
httpsi//baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.
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For the purpose of repealing the existing Charles/North
Revitalization Area Urban Renewal Plan and replacing it by
designating as a "Renewal Area” an area situated in Baltimore
City, Maryland known as Charles North, bounded generally by
alls Road on the west, West Lanvale Street and Interstate 83 on
the south, Calvert Street and Hargrove Street on the east, and
West 22nd Street and West 23rd Street o, ths north.
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Contact Marie Anderson at 410-396-3957 or
marie.anderson@baltimorecity.gov for more information.
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A public hearing will be held on:
December 13, 2022 at 2:20 p.m.
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| HEREBY CERTIFY, under penalty of perjury, that a sign was posted at:

Address:

- Metro Gallery (1700 N. Charles St.)
- North Avenue Market (1714 N. Charles St)

Date Posted: November 28, 2022

Name: Marie McSweeney Anderson
Address: Department of Planning

Telephone: 410-396-3957

e  Email to: Natawnab.Austin@baltimorecity.gov
e  Mail to: Baltimore City Council; c/o Natawna B. Austin; Room 409, City Hall; 100 N. Holliday Street; Baltimore,
MD 21202
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Proof of Mailing to Property Owners and affected Community

Organization: November 28, 2022
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